***This is great way to inspire and encourage registration for your school. Give weekly registration updates for your school during morning announcements or in the school website NEWS or newsletter. We will provide the weekly #’s! Just a couple ideas….

G.L.O.W. 5K Update for Maplebrook Elementary! Help represent your Wildcats at the G.L.O.W. 5K on Saturday, September 25th at 7:30 pm!!! Everyone is welcome-staff, students, family and friends! Look here each week to see our registration #’s!!!! We are competing against all 203 elementary schools and we want to win! Right now, we are at 15 so we need so many more! Go to http://www.naperglow5k.com today and tell you friends to sign up too!

G.L.O.W. 5K Update for Maplebrook Elementary! Have you signed up yet at http://www.naperglow5k.com? Join the 30 Wonderful Wildcats that are already getting their GLOW going! We need you, your family and friends to come out and support our school and community on Saturday, September 25th at 7:30 pm. www.naperglow5k.com

G.L.O.W. 5K Update for Maplebrook Elementary! Our numbers are GLOWING! WE ARE AT 52 NOW, but I know we can sign up even more Wildcats! Do not miss this fun event with family, friends and classmates on Saturday, September 25th at 7:30 pm! There will be live music and lots of glowing participants! Go to http:// www.naperglow5k.com to sign up now. Not a runner or a walker? Sign up to be a virtual runner and get a t-shirt!

G.L.O.W. 5K Update for Maplebrook Elementary! Way to go Maplebrook Wildcats! Registration is up to 75 and it keeps growing! Don’t miss out on this amazing community event on Saturday, September 25th at 7:30 pm. This is a great way to start the summer with your family and friends! Get your GLOW on! Go to http:// www.naperglow5k.com to sign up today!!
